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***** 

 As I reflect on all of these people who have allowed this work to come to fruition, I 

return to one more line from my favorite poem. “I know hope, but I do not know its form.” Such 

a phrase always seemed fitting to me. I have always known hope, too, but had never been able to 

truly understand how it manifested—until these years. Thus, it is through this journey that I have 
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colleagues, and loved ones have been my form of hope over the years. And, as I share this 

dissertation with the world, it is my wish that this beautiful story of people at Harlem Prep is the 

form that can give others hope, too. 
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